
 

Worship With Us 
 

May 26, 2024 
 

11:00 a.m. 
 

Praise Team Jason & Carrie Hildebrand 
Organ Melodie Spare 
Piano Janice Hildebrand 
Deacon of the Week Don Hildebrand 
 

Please silence cell phones. Thank you. 
 

PRELUDE 
 

WORSHIP THROUGH PRAISE 
 

Hymn # 1 “Joyful, Joyful, We Adore Thee” 
 

Chorus “What Joy (Psalm 146)” 
 

Announcements and Prayer 
 

Chorus “The Lord is My Salvation” 
 

Chorus “Goodness of God” 
 

Special Music Alda Hildebrand 
 

ARROWS will not meet today. 
 

WORSHIP THROUGH INSTRUCTION 
 

Scripture Reading Genesis 12:1-3 
 

Message Josh Hildebrand 
 

Closing Hymn # 379 “Take My Life and Let It Be” 
 

POSTLUDE 
 

((())) The service is livestreamed to the CBC Facebook page.  
Our worship services can be found on the CBC Facebook page or on the 

church website at cbcstafford.org. 

 
 
 

NURSERY 
Newborn through 2 years (During Sunday School) 10:00 a.m. 

North of the sanctuary—east end of hall 
 

Newborn through 3 years (During Worship Service) 11:00 a.m. 
North of the sanctuary—west end of hall 

 

CHILDREN’S SUNDAY SCHOOL Opening 10:00 a.m. 

Northwest Classroom—enter through front of Sanctuary 
Classes dismiss to their classrooms after opening. 

 
 

NAB Missionary of the Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Geoff Hartt – Executive Director of Hispanics for Christ 
 

Geoff Hartt leads Hispanics for Christ, which exists to plant 
Spanish-speaking churches and to train leaders for those 
churches. Hispanics for Christ provides vision casting, strategic 
planning, and coaching for church planters in the Americas. 
There are currently church planters in Argentina, Canada, 
Mexico, Paraguay, and the United States.  Pray for the ongoing 
efforts in church planting and leadership training throughout 
North and South America. 
 

CBC Missionaries of the Week. 
Westminster Woods Bible Camp – Fall River, KS 

 

Student of the Week 
Joel Lauridsen – Wichita State University – Wichita, KS 

 

Southwestern Association Pastor of the Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reverend Dr. Harry Kelm 
NAB Executive Director 

 

Today 
 

Sunday School for all ages 10:00 a.m. 
 

Adult Sunday School: 
“Conversations at Calvary” with Dr. Larry Ball 

 

Grow Strong–Women’s Exercise Group 4:30 p.m. 
 

This Week 
Prayer Gathering Mon., 6:45 – 7:30 a.m. 

At Vangie’s House (1/2 mi. East of church) 
 

St. John CORE—Methodist Church Mon., 5:30 p.m. 
 

Stafford CORE—Methodist Church Thurs., 5:30 p.m. 
 

Church Workday at CBC–See back of bulletin Sat., June 1, 8:30 a.m. 
 

Plan Ahead 
 

Baby Bottle Campaign Collection Sun., June 16 

 The Baby Bottle Campaign runs through 

Father’s Day, June 16.  Please take empty baby 
bottles from the Gathering Area, fill with 
cash/change or checks, and return to CBC by 
Father’s Day.  You may donate to Kansans for Life 
and/or Open Door Health Services in Hutchinson.  
Write checks to the ministry of your choice or 
place a note in your bottle to give cash to the 
ministry of your choice.  You can donate to KFL or 

Open Door regardless of the label on the bottle.  Thank you! 
 

Missionaries Daniel and Sarah Zagami  Sun., June 23, 10:00 a.m. 
Sharing during the Sunday School hour. 

 

CBC Serving CORE Meal Thurs., June 27, 5:30 p.m. 
Please sign up on the bulletin board in the Gathering Area to 

help with this meal. 
 

Fifth Sunday Fellowship Sun., June 30, 10:00 a.m. 
For Adult Sunday School 

 

Super Summer Camp for HS Students July 1 - 5 
Held at Webster Conference Center in Salina, KS.  Registration 

materials are available in the Gathering Area or from Pastor Isaac. 
 

Kansas Bible Camp – 3rd - 8th graders July 22-26 
Held at Westminster Woods Camp in Fall River, KS.  Registrations are 

available for campers & counselors. 
 

CBC Vacation Bible School July 29-Aug. 2, 9:00 a.m. – Noon 
Registration forms available on the front table in the gathering area. 



 
Please Pray For: 

 

➢Donna Whitehouse–Presbyterian Manor in Newton – Now in a 
skilled nursing unit making progress on recovery from a stroke. 

 

➢Zelma Lee Wendelburg—Kenwood Plaza in St. John  
➢Richard Spare—Sunshine Meadows, Buhler 
 

➢Norman Hildebrand—Leisure Homestead, Stafford 
 

➢The Relatively Homebound—Joe Fritzemeyer, Dorine Hanger, 
Marion Meschberger. 

 

➢Military—Ashlee Burnett (Isaac’s sister); Jeremy Griffin 
(Edna’s nephew); Lydia Johnson; Jordan Keenan; Kenneth 
Oden; Ryan Sammons (son of Lou & Patty) in Fort Gregg, 
Adams, VA. 

 

➢Military deployed—Clint Hitt (Garry & Shirley’s grandson)—
serving in the Air Force in Japan. 

 

➢Morgan Hildebrand as she resumes school in Japan. 
 

➢Peace upon Israel and the Middle East—Freedom for the 
hostages of Hamas and healing upon the grief in this area of the 
world.  The USA and its leaders regarding our response to world 
events. 

 

➢Stafford and St. John CORE groups. 
 

➢Upcoming Short-Term Mission—Taylor & Laeny Bauman to 
Uganda, Africa, in June 

 

➢Victims of and recovery from devastating floods in Brazil -- To 
give to this relief effort, please see the letter on the bulletin board 
in the Gathering Area or visit nabconference.org/brazilrelief. 

 

 

 
 

Nursery Workers and Needed!
If you would like to be a Nursery Worker or helper during 
the 11:00 a.m. Worship Service, please sign up on the list 
for June & July located on the front table.  Nursery workers 
must be adults. Nursery helpers may be 6th graders 
through adults. 
 

Church Workday at CBC 
Mark your calendars for June 1, 2024, 
to participate in CBC Workday.  This 
workday is for men and women.  So 
far, the Trustees have planned 
painting the parking lot and merry-go-
round, hanging nets for basketball and 

baseball, assembling picnic tables, and washing outside 
windows. 
 

Thank You 
Thank you for your prayers and your generous gift toward 
our Tanzania trip expenses.  We are looking forward to 
serving and encouraging the many Gospelink missionary 
families coming to the conference. 
—Serving Jesus with Joy, Willie, Kathy & Jonathan Hunter
 

Thank You 
Calvary Baptist Church Family, Thank you for welcoming 
our family back to speak about our upcoming trip to 
Uganda.  We felt so loved by you all and hope you know 
the encouragement you have been to us for many years.  
We also praise God for the financial and spiritual support 
you have been as we prepare to serve in Uganda.  We 
look forward to visiting again when we return.   
—With Love, Taylor, Laeny, Ebbet & Camden Bauman. 
 

Lost and Found 
There are several items including quite a 
few travel mugs in the lost and found.  
Please claim these items if they belong to 
you.  The Lost and found box is located on 
top of the filing cabinets in the hallway by 
the kitchen. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Calvary Baptist Church 
 

Stafford, Kansas 
 

May 26, 2024 
 

Pastor Jeff’s Cell Phone 620-546-4763 
 

Church Office 620-234-5327 
 

Office Email officestaffcbc@gmail.com 
 

Our Church Website cbcstafford.org 


